
  

 

 
 
Dear NCSLA Member, 
 

I’m pleased to announce the dates of the first virtual 2020 Annual 
Conference.  This complimentary 2-day program will include half-day sessions on 
June 16-17, 2020.  The June 16th program is for “members only” and includes the 
traditional Legal Update by Richard Blau and the Annual Business Meeting.   

 
The June 17th program is free and open to both members and non-

members.  This session will feature three panels on current topics of interest and 
conclude with a preview of the 2020 regional conferences by each host state 
member. 

 
Make sure you have the dates marked on your calendar and plan to join 

us.  We’ll be following up soon with more details so watch for an email 
announcement. 
 

Stay well, stay safe. 
  

Anna Hirai 
NCSLA President 

 
Sent on behalf of President Hirai by Pamela Frantz, NCSLA Executive Director 

 

http://www.ncsla.org/

